
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

33RD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

               NOVEMBER 19, 2017 

 
             Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org                      
                             Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 419-659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 
    Deacon Donald Siefker:  419-659-5891 e-mail:  dsiefker1@gmail.com                         
       Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194 e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org                                           
 Parish Office:  Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419-659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org    
                    CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498 e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com                        
                      Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org                         
                                  Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.                                       
                                              St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org                                                    
                                          St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Parish  ~  www.facebook.com/cgstanthony/ 
School  ~  www.facebook.com/StAnthonyofPaduaColumbusGrove/ 

 
  *****************************************************************************************************         

********************************************************************************************** 

                                                                                Mass Schedule 
November   21    Tuesday        6:30 p.m. Mass   The Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary ~ {Elmer & Audrey Vorst} 
November   21    Tuesday                                     Confessions, Exposition & Adoration After Mass                                                        
November   22    Wednesday   8:00 a.m. Mass    St. Cecilia ~ {Deceased Members of the Robert Kohls Family} 
November   22    Wednesday   2:00 p.m. Mass    Meadows of Ottawa ~ {For The Parish} 
November   23    Thursday      9:00 a.m. Mass    Thanksgiving Day ~ {Alphonse & Angela Schroeder ~    
              Rich Ellerbrock ~ Janice Stechschulte ~ Nathan Siefker} 

November   24    Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass     St. Andrew Dung-Lac ~ {Denis & Betty Meyer} 
November   25    Saturday       8:00 a.m.               Rosary 
November   25    Saturday       3:00 - 4:00 p.m.    Confessions, Exposition & Benediction        
November   25    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass    Vigil ~ Christ the King ~ {Norm Maag ~ Jack Kissell ~ Eugene Extejt ~ 
         Wilfred & Margaret Warnecke ~ Linda Stechschulte ~ Ben & Marcella Stechschulte ~ 

                                                                                                          45th Wedding Anniversary ~ Gene & Shirene Niese                               
November   26    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass      Christ the King ~ {Paul Best ~ Joe Morman ~ Bill Schroeder}  
November   26    Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass      Christ the King ~ {Adolph, Mary & Betty Niese} 
 
**********************************************************************************************                                                                    
       Servers 

November   21    Tuesday        6:30 p.m. Mass    Elizabeth Morman 
November   23    Thursday      9:00 a.m. Mass   Cheyanne Mershman, Logan Mershman, Jacob Oglesbee 
November   25    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass    Derek Birkemeier, Dylan Birkemeier, Lauren Birkemeier      
November   26    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass    Andrew Morman, Hannah Morman, Mike Morman 
November   26    Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass    Carmen Schroeder, Hannah Schroeder, Levi Schroeder  
 
*********************************************************************************************  
                                                        Lectors 

November   23    Thursday     9:00 a.m. Mass      Faith Oglesbee 
November   25    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass      Amy Tabler 
November   26    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass       Ron Teders                  
November   26    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass       Hannah Warren                                             
*********************************************************************************************                                                      

                                                                                 Eucharistic Ministers 
November 23   Thursday     9:00 a.m. Mass  Norm & Rose Schnipke, Pat Birnesser, Rose Ellerbrock, Lisa Meuleman 
November 25   Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass   Norm & Rose Schnipke, Beth Birkemeier, Jim Tabler, Marilyn Siefker               
November 26   Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass   Doug Langhals, Lisa Langhals, Kristy Birkemeier,     
      Charlie Schmiesing, Kate Morman  
November 26   Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass    Karl Schroeder, Judy Schroeder, Anne Schroeder,     
          Stephanie Moore, Harold Gerten 

                                                November Eucharistic Minister Coordinators 
    4:30 p.m.  ~ Pat Birnesser - 931-267-2357       8:30 a.m.  ~  John Koch - 419-890-2370 
            11:00 a.m.  ~ Shirley Goedde - 419-236-9825 
 
November  26    Hilty Home  ~  419-384-3218 ~  Don Ellerbrock ~  (List can be picked up in the Sacristy.) 
 

  As the man in today's gospel entrusted his servants with his money, so God has "entrusted" our family to us. 
Like the good servants we are expected, not to play it safe, but to selflessly and totally 

invest ourselves to each other. 



                                                                      
                           Jean Stechschulte

                       Bill Alt-Room 121;

                                           Dolores Daniels

                      Cathy Ruhe-Room 306

 

**************************************************************
     
November   23    Thursday    9:00 a.m. Mass
November   25    Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass
November   26    Sunday       8:30 a
November   26    Sunday     11:00 a.m. Ma
 
                
November   23    Thursday    9:00 a.m. Mass   
November   25    Saturday     4:30 p.m. 
November   26    Sunday       8:30 a.m. M
November   26    Sunday     11:00 a.m. Mass 
 
********************************************************************************************* 
 
                               Parish Activities
 
November  19     Preschool Bible
November  20     Walking With Purpose
November  21     K of C Meeting @ 8
November  29     Cemetery Board Meeting @ 7:00 p.m.
November  29     Discipleship Meeting @ 7:00 p.m.  
     
*******************************************
    
                     Total Donated Toward 21st Cent
                                        
*********************************************************************************************

 

                              300 Club Winner ~ 
              Thank you to the family of Jeanette Makley who donated Jeanette's winnings back to the school.
  Special 300 Club Thanksgiving Drawing ~ November 18
 
 *********************************************************************************************
                                                                    
 "Why do Catholics have Priests?"
deacons (1 Tim 3:8-13); presbyters, from which comes the English word "priest"
3:1-7).  The Old Testament talks about priests sev
Christ is the new high priest in His divinity and H
gave us the sacraments for priests to offer in H
Anointing of the Sick.  Only men can be priests to stand in the person of Christ and serve Christ's bride, the 
Church (Eph 5:22-33).  Priests are unmarried, or celebate
unchanging dogma.   
  
********************************************************************************************** 
 
Scrip ~ Scrip will be available this 
are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Teresa Meyer, Marge Tabler, Mary Langhals
also be available next weekend, November 25th & 26th.
Shirley Goedde, Vonda Nemire, Christie Tabler and Sandy 

  

Scrip News ~ Did you know that you can support St Anthony’s by buying gift cards to places where you are already 
shopping?  You pay face value for these gift cards and we make a small profit from these businesses.
add up as more people use scrip. 
new local businesses participating including
Sycamore Lake Wine Co.  We also carry cards for 
Red Pig Inn, Shear Power and Town and Country Flowers and many more!
scrip program and we ask you to shop local this holiday season to support them.
your Kohl’s credit card bills in the stores with our Kohl’s Cares for Kids gift cards?
every weekend Mass starting this weekend till Christmas.
If these times are not convenient for you, other arrangements can be made for pick up.
Anne Schroeder at 419-615-0053
 

                                         ~ Hilty Home Residents ~

Jean Stechschulte-Room 101; Wilbert Roof-Room 105B

Room 121; Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 125; Jim 

Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Rita Wenger-Room 300;

Room 306; Jeanne Schulte-Room 401; Margaret Stechschulte

*************************************************************
                                Ushers 

9:00 a.m. Mass   Thanksgiving Day ~ Volunteers Please
:30 p.m. Mass    George Ellerbrock, Brent Glass, Scott Hummel, Mike Kohls

Sunday       8:30 a.m. Mass     Dan Maag, Dave Schroeder, Jr., Adam Siefker, Joyce Seyer
:00 a.m. Mass     Dave Moore, Al Schroeder, Dale Schroeder, Alan Stover

                            Greeter Schedule 
9:00 a.m. Mass   Pat Birnesser, Tom & Dorothy Mershman, Jim & Linda Oglesbee

Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass    Pat Birnesser, Marge Roth, Bruce & Barb Stephens
Sunday       8:30 a.m. Mass    Lynn Downing, Laura Myerholtz, Bill & Tammy Schroeder
Sunday     11:00 a.m. Mass    Brian & Amy Schroeder, Dale & Vicky Schroeder, Alan & Arle

********************************************************************************************* 

Parish Activities                                    For The Week of Novem

19     Preschool Bible School @ 5:30 p.m.               Adult 
Walking With Purpose @ 7:00 p.m.              Children's 
K of C Meeting @ 8:00 p.m.                                          

Board Meeting @ 7:00 p.m.          Other Income
November  29     Discipleship Meeting @ 7:00 p.m.                 Total Income                

  
***********************************************         Total Expenses

                                       
Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix-Up Campaign To

                                                                                      
*********************************************************************************************

300 Club Winner ~ November 18th ~ Jeanette Makley ~ Ticket #73
Thank you to the family of Jeanette Makley who donated Jeanette's winnings back to the school.

anksgiving Drawing ~ November 18th ~ Roger & Wendy Wenzinger ~ Ticket #

*********************************************************************************************
                                                                             "Why do Catholics......."
"Why do Catholics have Priests?" St. Paul taught that Christ's Church

); presbyters, from which comes the English word "priest"
The Old Testament talks about priests several places in Exodus and 

in His divinity and His sacrifice on the cross. The gospels and letters tell 
r priests to offer in His place (Persona Christi

Only men can be priests to stand in the person of Christ and serve Christ's bride, the 
Priests are unmarried, or celebate (1Cor 7:32) 

********************************************************************************************** 

will be available this weekend, November 18th & 19th, after Mass in the church basement.
Teresa Meyer, Marge Tabler, Mary Langhals

November 25th & 26th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Jan Kidd,         
Shirley Goedde, Vonda Nemire, Christie Tabler and Sandy Roebke. 

Did you know that you can support St Anthony’s by buying gift cards to places where you are already 
You pay face value for these gift cards and we make a small profit from these businesses.

  Check out the newest scrip order forms at the church entrances.
new local businesses participating including:  The Axe Handle, Dairy Whip, Grillers, Rowdy Rooster Café and 

We also carry cards for China Garden, Hawkeys
Red Pig Inn, Shear Power and Town and Country Flowers and many more!
scrip program and we ask you to shop local this holiday season to support them.
your Kohl’s credit card bills in the stores with our Kohl’s Cares for Kids gift cards?
every weekend Mass starting this weekend till Christmas.  Scrip is available at the rectory office during
If these times are not convenient for you, other arrangements can be made for pick up.

53 for information or to place an order. 

~ 

B; Agnes Friedel-Room 109;   

Room 125; Jim Fischbach-Room 201B;  

Room 300;                           

; Margaret Stechschulte-Room 511 

********************************************************************************************

Volunteers Please 
George Ellerbrock, Brent Glass, Scott Hummel, Mike Kohls  
Dan Maag, Dave Schroeder, Jr., Adam Siefker, Joyce Seyer 

Moore, Al Schroeder, Dale Schroeder, Alan Stover  

Pat Birnesser, Tom & Dorothy Mershman, Jim & Linda Oglesbee
r, Marge Roth, Bruce & Barb Stephens 

Lynn Downing, Laura Myerholtz, Bill & Tammy Schroeder 
Brian & Amy Schroeder, Dale & Vicky Schroeder, Alan & Arle

********************************************************************************************* 

For The Week of November 12th 

Adult ~ 187                   $ 6,740.90                                   
Children's  ~ 26                     30.68 
                                         6,771.58 

Other Income                   2,331.67                                                                                               
Total Income                 $ 9,103.25               

                                                                    
Expenses           $ 25,230.57  

Up Campaign To-Date ~267 Donors ~ $ 232,392.81
                                                               

*********************************************************************************************

~ Jeanette Makley ~ Ticket #73 ~ $100.00 
Thank you to the family of Jeanette Makley who donated Jeanette's winnings back to the school. 

th ~ Roger & Wendy Wenzinger ~ Ticket #182 ~ $100.00

*********************************************************************************************
......." 

taught that Christ's Church would have a hierarchy composed of 
); presbyters, from which comes the English word "priest" (1 Tim 5:17); and bishops 

eral places in Exodus and Leviticus. In the New Testament, Jesus 
is sacrifice on the cross. The gospels and letters tell us that Christ 

hristi) such as the Eucharist, Reconciliation and 
Only men can be priests to stand in the person of Christ and serve Christ's bride, the 

 as a discipline rather than an 

********************************************************************************************** 

, after Mass in the church basement.  The helpers 
Teresa Meyer, Marge Tabler, Mary Langhals, Judy Gerten and Sarah Martin.  Scrip will 

The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Jan Kidd,         

Did you know that you can support St Anthony’s by buying gift cards to places where you are already 
You pay face value for these gift cards and we make a small profit from these businesses.  These profits 

Check out the newest scrip order forms at the church entrances.  Scrip has several 
The Axe Handle, Dairy Whip, Grillers, Rowdy Rooster Café and 

China Garden, Hawkeys Pharmacy, Henry’s, Pizzeria, Pizza 101, 
Red Pig Inn, Shear Power and Town and Country Flowers and many more!  All of these local businesses support this 
scrip program and we ask you to shop local this holiday season to support them.   Did you know that you can pay 
your Kohl’s credit card bills in the stores with our Kohl’s Cares for Kids gift cards?  We will be offering scrip after 

Scrip is available at the rectory office during office hours.
If these times are not convenient for you, other arrangements can be made for pick up.  You can call or text 

 

    

                                     

********************************* 

                        
 

Pat Birnesser, Tom & Dorothy Mershman, Jim & Linda Oglesbee 

Brian & Amy Schroeder, Dale & Vicky Schroeder, Alan & Arlene Stover 

********************************************************************************************* ** 

                                             

                                                                                               
                                      

                              
                                                  

2.81 

********************************************************************************************** 

 
~ $100.00 

********************************************************************************************** 

would have a hierarchy composed of 
 (1 Tim 

cus. In the New Testament, Jesus 
us that Christ 

t, Reconciliation and 
Only men can be priests to stand in the person of Christ and serve Christ's bride, the 

**********************************************************************************************    

The helpers 
Scrip will 

The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Jan Kidd,         

Did you know that you can support St Anthony’s by buying gift cards to places where you are already 
These profits 

Scrip has several 
The Axe Handle, Dairy Whip, Grillers, Rowdy Rooster Café and 

, Henry’s, Pizzeria, Pizza 101, 
All of these local businesses support this 

Did you know that you can pay 
We will be offering scrip after 

office hours.  
You can call or text          



That Man Is You ~ Will not be meeting on Saturday, November 25th. 
 
Christian Formation Classes ~ Will be held this Sunday, November 19th at 9:30-10:45 a.m. in the school.  The 
next CCD classes will be held on Sunday, November 26th. 
 
Preschool Bible School ~ Will be held this Sunday, November 19th at 5:30 p.m. in the church basement.  
 
Attention Lectors ~ The Workbook for Lectors for 2018 is available to be picked up in Father Tom's Sacristy. Please 
put a check by your name when you pick up your book.  Thank you! 
 
Edge ~ The next Edge Night will be Sunday, December 3rd. 
 
K of C ~ The K of C will be meeting on Tuesday, November 21st at 8:00 p.m. with the Rosary being recited at       
7:40 p.m.  There will be election of officers. 
 
K of C Bowlers ~ 2018 is going to be the 100th anniversary of the State Bowling Tournament.  It is being held in 
Columbus.  Our council is scheduled to bowl the weekend of Palm Sunday, March 24th and 25th.  If you are 
interested in participating, please give your team captain or Dan Maag, bowling chairman, a call at 419-659-2969.  
 
**********************************************************************************************  
Feather Party & Altar Rosary Bake Sale ~ The Feather Party along with the Altar Rosary Bake Sale will be held this 
Sunday, November 19th, after the 8:30 a.m. Mass.  There will be a K of C breakfast with the menu:  scrambled 
eggs, sausage, ham, hash browns, pancakes, mixed fruit, orange juice and coffee.  The cost is $6.00 for high school 
age and older, $2.00 for children 8th grade and younger.   Children 4 years and younger eat free.  There will also be 
drawings for turkeys, hams, 50/50 tickets and gift certificates donated by many of our local businesses.  All profits 
from the Feather Party and the 50/50 tickets go to support the parish. 
 

Thanks to all of those businesses who support our annual Feather Party. 
 

 Again this year we will have prizes for any children in attendance at the Feather Party.  We will have 
buckets by each prize and they can put their name in the bucket of their choice for a chance to win that particular 
prize.  Come down and enjoy a great breakfast and be a part of our Feather Party activities!!!  
 
********************************************************************************************** 
 We will be having a food drive for the Lord's Pantry this weekend, November 18th & 19th and next 
weekend, November 25th & 26th.  We will also be accepting donations during the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Thanksgiving 
Day.  All canned goods or other donations can be brought to church and put in the boxes at the front of church.  
There is also a great need for shampoo, toothbrushes, toothpaste, laundry detergent, toilet paper and paper towels.  
The money collected on Thanksgiving Day will also be donated to the Lord's Pantry. 
 
 Last year St. Anthony's donated over 1,000 lbs. of food along with a check for $811.00 to the Lord's Pantry.  
Thank you for sharing with those in need. 
 
**********************************************************************************************  
Life Teen Donations Needed ~  We need your help to provide food and drink items for our Life Teen and Edge Night 
meals.  Sign-up sheets are on the table in the back of church.  If you are willing to provide any of the items, please 
sign your name by the item.  If you would like to donate a meal or any other food item that is not on the list, we 
would love to have that too.  Please call Linda Oglesbee at 419-615-9939, Karen McCauley at 419-230-1107 or    
Beth Birkemeier at 419-615-2314 if you would like to provide something different so we can plan accordingly. Thank 
you so much for all you do for our teens!   
 
Greeters & Ushers Meeting ~ There will be a meeting for all present (and newly interested) Greeters & Ushers on 
either Wednesday, December 6th or Wednesday, December 13th at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall to share your 
experiences, to ask questions and learn more about these welcome Mass ministries.  If you are unable to attend one of 
these sessions please notify Pat Birnesser by phone/text  931-267-2357 or email pat@patbirnesser.com and she will 
get back with you. 
  
Reminders for all Mass Ministries ~  Each ministry you serve in is very appreciated and an integral part of our Mass 
celebration. If one person is absent from their ministry at Mass they are missed and the celebration is not complete. 
All ministry positions need to be planned and filled before Mass begins in order for everyone present to fully 
participate in the sacrifice of the Mass. That is why we are each responsible to obtain our schedule and call for our 
replacement when we can't be there in advance of the Mass. We are considerate of families in multiple ministries and 
the necessity of schedule changes from time to time since we are in ministry to serve God and each other.  Please 
remember to pray before serving at your scheduled Mass in order for others to see and know Christ through your 
ministry.  Greeters, please take bulletins out of the holders at least 20 minutes before mass and then place all of the 
bulletins in the holders after passing them out after each Mass. Thanks to all of you so much for serving our parish. 
Please contact me at 931-267-2357 or pat@patbirnesser.com directly with any questions.  Schedules are also on the 
parish website www.cgstanthony.org. 
 



Child Care ~ There are volunteers willing to help with child care during the 11:00 a.m. Masses. If you are interested 
in placing your children in child care in order to participate more fully during Mass, please notify Pat Birnesser at 
931-267-2357 or pat@patbirnesser.com. 
 
Save The Date ~ St. Anthony's will be sponsoring a Red Cross Blood Drive on Thursday, January 4th, 2018 from 
12:00 to 6:00 p.m. in the church hall.  All presenting donors will receive a long sleeved t-shirt. Please consider 
donating a pint of blood that could possibly save three lives.  Call 1-800-733-2767 to schedule an appointment.  
Walk-ins are welcome!!! 
 
Cemetery News ~ Winter will soon be here.  Any special flowers or special items that you would like to preserve for 
next spring may need to be removed from the graves of your loved ones.   Grave blankets for the winter are permitted.  
It is suggested to be sure to remove the grave blankets mid to late March so the grass is not damaged in the spring.  If 
you have any questions, please feel free to call the parish office at 419-659-2263. 
 
Golf Cart Tickets ~ Golf cart tickets will be on sale after this weekend Masses November 18th and November 19th 
and during the Feather Party in the church basement.  Tickets will also be sold after all weekend masses next 
weekend, November 25th and November 26th. Tickets can also be purchased at the school or parish office during 
regular business hours.  All proceeds go to the school.  
  
Baby Shower For Mary ~ Every November we support HEARTBEAT of Lima by donating diapers, baby shampoos, 
gift certificates, onesies, baby needs and money to this great organization that helps support mothers who have 
CHOSEN LIFE rather than abortion.  All donations are greatly appreciated.  Baskets will be at the church entrances 
for YOUR donations throughout the month of November.  Cash donations should be put in a marked envelope in the 
weekend collection basket. 
 
Mustard Seed Gift Shop ~ The Mustard Seed Gift Shop is Keeping Christ in Christmas!  They have been asked by 
many when their Christmas items will be on display.  Because they want to take this time to express their 
Thanksgiving for the many blessings we have all been given, Christmas items will be out on display on and after 
Saturday, November 25th.  Happy Thanksgiving from Mustard Seed Gift Shop, located in Glandorf, behind           
St John the Baptist Catholic Church. 
  
Support Our Retired Priests ~ Please consider a donation to Perpetuate The Gift Appeal being held October 1st 
through December 31st, 2017.  Your gift benefits our retired Diocesan priests and your parish.  Once a priest retires, 
he is responsible for his own personal expenses:  medical, housing, car, clothing and food.  All funds contributed help 
reduce the amount the parish contributes to the fund.  A gift of cash or check can be sent to Perpetuate The Gift,    
P.O. Box 954, Toledo, Ohio, 43697, or placed in the parish collection.  A gift may also be made on line at 
www.toledodiocese.org.  Envelopes are available at all of the entrances of the church. 
  
Siberian Solstice ~ The Siberian Solstice will be performing at St. John's United Methodist Church, 205 North High 
Street in Columbus Grove, on Sunday, November 19th, at 7:00 p.m.  The talented musical group from northwest 
Ohio once again will be providing an exciting and inspirational Christmas show with music as originally performed 
by the nationally acclaimed “TRANS-SIBERIAN ORCHESTRA”.  The music format of traditional Christmas music 
and other classical pieces with electronic keyboards, drums, and guitars is enjoyed by all age groups. "Siberian 
Solstice" has eight members on stage to accurately reproduce the TSO style. For contacts/bios/audio/video, go to 
http://www.siberiansolstice.com/. 
 
Advent by Candlelight  ~ All WOMEN are invited to St. John the Baptist Church, in Glandorf, on Sunday,   
November 26th at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center.  Dawn Snyder will present “It’s all about the Father's Love”.   If 
you are interested in hosting a table, attending, or hearing more about this event, please contact Jeanette at             
419-890-3724 or email jmschroeder51@gmail.com. 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
 
K of C Beef, Chicken & Ground Beef ~ If you are planning to use beef, chicken for your family parties this holiday 
season, consider purchasing your supplies from our K of C.   Below are the prices of the items available. 
 
                          Beef              Chicken        
      Case of 24 cans ~ 28 ozs. ............................    $ 174.00            $ 142.00            
   1/2 Case (12 Cans) ~ 28 ozs. ......................             88.00                 73.00                
   Price Per 28 oz. Can ..................................                  7.50                   6.25                  
 
   Case of 24 Cans ~ 14.5 ozs. .......................          105.00                 90.00                  
   1/2 Case (12 Cans) ~ 14.5 ozs. ...................             53.00                 47.00                 
   Price Per 14.5 oz. can ................................                 4.50                   4.00                   
 
 Call Len Kruse at 419-659-5657, Gene Heitmeyer at 419-659-5574, Dave Ellerbrock at 419-659-5833 or 
Dan Maag at 419-659-2969 or Len Kaufman at 419-659-6153 to place your order. 
 
********************************************************************************************** 



Community Christmas Choir Practice ~ The Community Christmas Choir practice will be every Sunday and 
Tuesday from Sunday, November 19th through Tuesday, December 5th.  Sunday practices will be                    
1:30 - 3:00 p.m. and Tuesday evening practices will be 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. at the Columbus Grove Christian Church,                            
105 South Broadway Street in Columbus Grove.  The concert will be Sunday, December 10th at 7:30 p.m.  at the 
Columbus Grove Christian Church.  Pam Utrup will be the accompanist.  Everyone is welcome to sing, so bring a 
friend or two!  Looking forward to sharing this great collection of new and old favorites with you to celebrate the 
Christmas season again this year! 
 
Toys For Tots ~ A group of National Honor Society students from Columbus Grove High School are hosting a Toys 
For Tots drive.  They will be collecting new and unwrapped toys to help children in our community over the holiday 
season.  There is a box in the back of church for donated items.  The collection period has been extended to 
December 15th.  Thank you in advance for your donation to help the less fortunate this holiday season! 
      Grace Morman, Grace Cassidy, Jenna Hardeman, Maddie Nicklaus 

 

 

 

 

NEW VESTMENTS and SOME NOT SO NEW:  We have received a new set of priest/deacon 
white vestments in honor of Don Siefker’s ordination to the diaconate.  We are very grateful for this 
gift.   We will use them for the first time at Christmas.  They were made by Jane Schimmoeller of 
Fort Jennings. I’m sure you will appreciate the quality of Jane’s workmanship, and the quality of the 
material she chose. In going through the closets to make room for them, we found several sets that 
we are sure we will never use;  with the help of Audrey Ruthman, we are donating these to a needy 
diocese in Guatemala. 
 

 At the back of the closet, we also found some really beautiful vestments that had been 
forgotten.  They have just returned from the dry-cleaners, and I intend to use them from time to time.  
So please do not imagine that I just spent a fortune on vestments.  All I’m doing is enjoying a newly 
donated set, and resurrecting some old vestments that had been forgotten too long. 
 
CHURCH DOOR LOCKS:  For many months we’ve been locking our church doors at night.  We 
also have cameras in a couple of places that are activated by motion detectors.  Now we’ve refined 
the system by installing an automatic lock on the east-side main vestibule door.  This door will 
automatically lock at 10 p.m. and unlock at 7 a.m.  The doors on the parking-lot side (including the 
elevator door) are supposed to be locked and unlocked by an electric timer, but that part of the 
system doesn’t seem to work.  We are trying to find out what it will take to make those timed locks 
operable again.  All other doors will be locked manually in the late afternoon or early evening and 
then unlocked early in the morning.  I will be glad not to have to make a late-night patrol to lock up.  
And the worse the weather gets, the gladder I will be. 
 
GRATITUDE IS IMPORTANT:  When someone does an act of kindness for a little child, the 
parents or grandparents will frequently have to say,  “Now Jimmy, what do you say to Mr. Jones for 
giving you the candy?”  And Mr. Jones gets a mumbled “Thank you.”  I’m glad that almost all of our 
students no longer need that parental reminder when I hold a door open for them or host a hot lunch 
for my birthday. 
 
 Gratitude is a way of saying “I need you.  I need the respect you just showed me.  I get by with 
a little help from my friends” (to quote the Beatles.)  And on the human level, we feel affirmed when 
someone shows gratitude.  Now God does not need our gratitude.  He is supremely happy in and of 
Himself.  We are the ones who need to show God gratitude.  We need daily reminders that we 
haven’t created the good things or good human relationships that we enjoy.  We need daily 
reminders that we need the other people that God has surrounded us with.  I just read an article about 
a young man who fancies himself a neo-Nazi, and totally rejects all other people (unless he can use 
them).  What a miserable existence. 
 
 Our Thanksgiving celebration started at Friday’s school Mass, and will continue on 
Thanksgiving morning at 9 a.m.  It’s just one more way of being reminded  how blessed we really 
are.              
            Father Tom                          



November 20 & 21      Parent /Teacher Conf. 

November 22—24    Thanksgiving Break 

November 27-28   Personal Safety Gr 1,3&5 

November 30     First Reconciliation @ 7:00 PM 

December 4       Falcon Spirit Day, Hot Sandwich 

December 5       Student Penance Services 

December 6       St Nick 

December 8       Immaculate Conception, Holy Day 

December 12      Homemade Subs and meal 

December 15       Golden Falcon Awards after Mass 

December 18      St Anthony Christmas Concert  

                            7 pm, Rehearsal @ 1:00 pm 
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Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of: Nov.20-Dec.1 

Monday 20   Lisa Langhals 

Monday 27   Kay Langhals 

Tuesday 28 Jenny Pingle 

Wednesday 29   Cindy  

       Stechschulte 

Thursday 30  Kevin Smith 

Friday 1  Jill Meyers & 

          Allison Teders 

 

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

This Week’s LIFE Skill :  

Patience 

“The patient man shows much good 

sense, but the quick tempered man dis-

plays folly at its height.”  

 Proverbs 14: 29  

Knock Knock.    Who’s there?     Wilma.    

Wilma Who?     Will Ma make lots of food 

again this Thanksgiving? 

 Purse Bingo 2017—Big Thank You to: 

Alts Gas Station---pop/water 

Walmart--Lima East and Ottawa--gift card 

Chiefs Supermarket--Northland--gift card  

Rainbow Party Shop--water 

Fort Jennings State Bank--cash donation 

Tabler's Drive Thru--lottery tix 

Rowdy Rooster--gift certificates & decor 

Dorothy Mershman--raffle item 

Indian Trail--raffle item 

Mustard Seed--gift certificate 

Bonnie Fuerst--raffle item 

Touch of Glass--raffle item (2) 

Gordon Foods—100$ gift certificate  

Lindsay Langhals---home decor 

Fast Trax--gift certificate 

Subway--gift certificate 

Amy Broseke--massage 

Axe Handle--gift certificate 

Dash & Joey's --gift certificate 

Jen Sautter--Rodan & Fields raffle item  

Sycamore Lakes Winery--gift basket 

Shear Power--gift basket 

Pizzeria--gift certificates 

Grillers--gift certificates 

Town-n-Country Flowers--raffle item 

Pizza 101--gift certificate 

Beads by Beth--raffle item 

Grove Chiropractic--raffle item 

Heitmeyer Funeral Home---cash donation 

Grove Family Dentistry--raffle item 

St. Anthony Altar Rosary--cash donation 

K of C --cash donation 

Divine Interventions-- decor/serving uten-

sils 

Union Bank—cash donation 

Hawkeys ---raffle item 

Carls Hardware---raffle item 

Hartman's Funeral Home--cash donation 

5-Angle Construction--cash donation 

Grove Laundrymat--raffle item 

Birnesser Builders--raffle item 

 

Irwin RealEstate--cash donation 

Butch Donaldson--raffle item 

Jackie Herman--cookies 

Connie Bonnell--cookies 

Jane Kamphaus--cookies 

Robyn Kohls--cookies 

Teddi Graham--cookies 

Rose Ellerbrock--cookies 

Tonia Verhoff—cookies 

Lisa Schroeder---cookies 

Bruce Schroeder--set up 

Doug Speers--set up 

Nick & Ali Gilgenbach--bingo caller & raffle item 

Mike Birkemeier--tech assistance 

Marilyn Ellerbrock—raffle item 

Dairy Whip—raffle item 

Appreciation  Lesson 

The Sixth Grade 

Health Class learned 

about Community 

Building and Apprecia-

tion.  Pictured are the 

sixth graders showing 

their appreciation for 

all the things Mrs. 

Giesige does for St 

Anthony School. 


